
 

 

  

  
   

 
   

     
 

      
  

 
     

    
 

  
 
   

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
   

  
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

www.MercyCareAZ.org 

June 21, 2024 

ASL Interpreter Shortage - Presentation with Q&A 

Applicable to: Mercy Care Complete Care, Mercy Care DD, Mercy Care ACC-RBHA, Mercy Care Long Term Care 
and Mercy Care DCS-CHP 

The Arizona Commission for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing will be hosting two zoom meetings in July to discuss the 
shortage of Interpreter services. 

Discover what was found in our statewide ASL interpreter shortage study. Connect with other stakeholders and 
those involved with providing communication access to the Deaf, Hard of Hearing, and DeafBlind communities. 

Please click on link to register for this event 

Saturday, July 27th 
11:00-1:00pm PT 

Register For July 27th 

Monday, July 29th 
12:00-2:00pm PT 

Register For July 29th 

ASL Interpretation and CART captioning provided at both events. CEUs and Certificates of Attendance are available 
for ASL interpreters. 

Contact information: 

Arizona Commission for the Deaf and the Hard of Hearing 
100 N. 15th Ave. #104 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 
info@acdhh.az.gov 

602-542-3323 (v) 
480-559-9441 (VP) 

Sign up for our email list 


